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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
             Candace Shofstall 

  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

     Legal Assistant
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
              (360) 753-7012


                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com  
June 29, 2012
VIA E-FILING
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Advice Letter - WUTC Docket No. UT-123010 - Access Recovery 


Charges and Connect America Fund - Kalama Telephone Company
Dear Mr. Danner:

On behalf of Kalama Telephone Company, attached is a copy of the information filed by the National Exchange Carrier Association which has been filed with the Federal Communications Commission and the Universal Service Administrative Company pursuant to 47 CFR § 54.304(d)(1), establishing the Companys projected eligibility for CAF ICC funding during the upcoming funding period pursuant to 47 CFR § 51.917, including any true dash ups, pursuant to said Section 51.917, associated with earlier funding.


Please note that the attachments have been marked as confidential pursuant to WAC 480-07-160.


If you have any questions please contact the Company directly.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures
cc:
Rick Vitzthum (via e-mail)


Steve Hanson (via e-mail)


Rob Snyder (via e-mail)

Bob Smith (via e-mail)
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